
Clerk’s Note: Participation will be held electronically due to COVID-19 pandemic. 

Delegations have been notified of the virtual Council Meeting process and a maximum 

of 5 minutes shall be allotted for each delegation to present his/her position of support 

or opposition to the relevant item on the Agenda.  

19 notices were mailed out to affected homeowners regarding the consideration of 

monthly alternating parking on Omira Street from Tuttle Avenue to the end. Attached 

are the written submissions provided by residents listed below. 

 Frank Chiandussi 

 Mena and Tony Sorge 

 Erminio and Rita Di Domenico   

 Stuart Bisland 

 Gloria VanMackelberg 

 Dave Robinson 


